
Online Safety Workshop for Parents
Where: School Hall

When: Wednesday 29th June 2022
Time: 9:00am- 10:00am

Following requests from parents, we are pleased to be running an               
Online Safety workshop.

 
In this workshop we will be discussing: the benefits and risks of the digital 
world we live in, the 4 Cs- Content, Conduct, Contact and Commercialism, 

the ways to discuss safety online with children, how to report a concern and 
how online safety is taught in school

Please join us for lots of useful practical strategies and tips you can use to 
keep your child safe online. If you would like to attend please complete this 

Google Form by clicking here to reserve your place.  
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https://forms.gle/vpJPnDaG3epDyVr19

